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                   Please Help Our Comets Shine Bright! 

Dearest Donors and Friends, 
 

Would YOU like to make a difference in the lives of the children in your 
community? The Creekside Comet Fund needs donations for their 
Auction. 100% of the profits from this event goes directly toward staffing, 
programs, and resource for our students.  

 
What is the Comet Fund? 
The Creekside Comet Education Fund (Comet Fund) is a volunteer non-
profit organization dedicated to enhancing the quality of education at 
Creekside Elementary School. The proceeds help bridge the gap 
between student needs and programs provided by the state/district.  

 
What is the Comet Fund used for? 
With donations from our community, the Comet Fund helps our students 
achieve academic excellence and is critical to funding programs such as: 

• Teacher/Student Support in EVERY classroom!! 
• Updated and Upgraded Technology 
• Art and Music Programs  
• Reading and Math Specialists 
• Computers 
• Additional Library time and Literacy enrichment 
• Classroom Supplies 

 
How does the Comet Fund Raise Money? 
Once a year school we reach beyond our parents and into the 
community to help support our future generations. We hope to make 
this year’s online auction a huge fundraiser for Creekside. 

 
Why we need YOU and how YOU can make a difference: 
To meet our fundraising goals, we are requesting donations in the form of 
valuable products or services. Anything is appreciated…big or small! 
These will be auctioned off with proceeds going straight to the Comet 
Fund. It’s also a great opportunity to get exposure for your business! 
Please contact us with your donation or if you have any questions. We are 
trying to collect all donations by January 15, 2023. Our children, 
families, teachers and community thank you in advance for your 
consideration and support in helping our Comets Shine bright! 
 
With Gratitude, 
 
The Creekside Comet Ed Fund Board 
 
 

 
 
 


